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September 2, 1980

Mr. Stephan Ormonde
Quantum Systems, Inc.
Post Office Box 8575 IN RESPONSE REFER
Albuquerque, NM 87198 TO F01A-80-424

Dear Mr. Ormonde:

This is in response to your letter dated August 8,1980, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of the
wino 1ng proposal submitted to the NRC by Science Applications, Inc.,
under RFP RS-RES-79-200.

During a tel'ephone conversation betwec" fou and Linda Robinson of my
staff on August 21, 1980, you agreed tu accept a nonproprietary version
of the proposal. The proprietary information consists of the entire
cost prop'osal and certain information in the technical proposal concerning
personnel and company experience.

A copy of the nonproprietary version of the technical proposal is enclosed.

Sincerely,-
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/.

J. M. Felton, Director'

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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